
 TREASURY REPORT 
Balance as of 03/19/04     $8,930.18   

      

Deposits (Income)      
Bus Trip Funds 120.00     
SOS Cards - 19 570.00     
Membership - 48 720.00     
Float Sponsor 50.00     
Float Participation 110.00     
         

Total Deposits   $1,570.00   
     

Expenses      
DJs 400.00 3/26, 4/2, 4/9, 4/16   
Printing - (Jan & Feb 2004)      
      
MOW - Plaque - Harold Beaver  122.65     
Stamps - 2 rolls & 2 books 88.80     
Float - props 848.79     
      
Website - monthly Hosting         

Total Expenses   $1,460.24   

      
      

Balance as of 04/16/2004     $9,039.94   

  Projected Expenses     
Stamps for the year - Approx.   $584.60   
DJs for the remainder of the year   $3,900.00 34 weeks + 2 Spec Events 
Printing Expense/Supplies   $1,386.56   
Website   $110.01   
Misc. Expense   $211.93   
ACSC Dues   $0.00   
Allocated SOS Membership Cards   $0.00   
Allocated Bus Trips   $120.00   
BSC Float     $1,290.00 ($500BSC;$790-Parti&Sponrs)

Total Expected Expenses Approx.  $7,603.10   

Bowling League. . . 
Getting ready to start. 

 
Contact: 

Jesse Justice for information. 

Please keep these members in your thoughts and 
prayers: 
 
Jimmy Lynch had a stroke recently and is now home 
recovering. 
 
Peg Childress was admitted to the hospital with high 
blood pressure and other complications.  She is doing 
better now and at home. 
 
Kent Bradsher will be having neck surgery on May 
11th. 

BSC Meeting Night 
May 21st 
8:00 pm 

Master’s Lounge at Ramada 
Do not miss all 

the important information!



 
 

BUSINESS MEETING MINUTES 
APRIL 16, 2004 

 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Balance as of April 16, 2004:  $9,039.94 
The By-Laws state there is an annual report that is due and given be ready for the April meeting Mary’s has 
copies if anyone would like to see or have one. 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Current Membership: 334 Members 
All members that have not renewed their membership will be removed this month to give the club an actual count by the next business 
meeting.   
 
Ronnie Gregory brought meeting to order and welcomed all members as well as new members.  
Ronnie asked if everyone had a ballot for voting for Vice-President. 
 
*Decision to make on Buddy Whaley resigning as Vice-President, Bob Maccia will take nominations from the floor for the position of 
VP.  The nominees need to know they want to run and they will be asked if they would like to run once nominated. 
Steve McHone and Sheila Walker accepted to run for Vice-President. All members were asked to write in one name on ballot sheet and 
turn in. 
 
*Brenda Smith gave report on float committee. All participants have been meeting on Saturday’s to complete the props, costumes, and 
to practice. If we don’t win we will have a really great time at SOS with final stroll down Main Street. She asked everyone to come, 
support the shag club, and cheer the club on.  There are a few shirts left with the theme of the float available see Brenda if interested. 
 
*Past motion on whether to have DJ’ on days when club members are at SOS was visited again and the club discussed the issue. The 
percentage of people that go to SOS are 70%, and 30% that don’t. There were no discussions and the issue was closed.  
 
*Sheila Walker gave an update on By-Law committee and where it stands. Anyone on committee she has a  handout sheet in regards to 
the upcoming meeting. 
 
*Golf Tournament is coming up soon, Steve McHone reported that people playing in tournament needed to get their teams in as soon as 
possible so he can get them flighted. A meeting has been held all of the arrangements have been made for food etc. 
 
*Evelyn Turner brought up at last meeting did we have final totals for Meals on Wheels. The Net totals are $31,700.00. The total people 
present were 735 about 100 more people than last year.  
 
*Nita Wilson stated that Ramada has agreed to give convention center for the Area Shag Club Party. No charge they will furnish 
tablecloths but the club will have to purchase food from them.  The cost of food will be approximately $1200 to $1500 for food.  Last 
year we had over 300 people last year. Smoking will be allowed.   Motion was made and second the Area Shag Club Party will be at 
Ramada. 
 
*Christmas Party can be at Ramada in the Carolina/Duke Room, no discussions. No charges for these rooms. Motion made and it was 
second, the party will be at Ramada. 
 
*Next Bus Trip will be to Eno Beach Shag Club on May 15, 2004.  Please see Chuck Upchurch to sign up.    They will have plenty of 
food. 
 
*Jesse talked about the club setting up a night to bowl.  Each member would receive three games and free shoes for $10.00. One game 
roll off no charge must have 25 people.  The bowling is scheduled for June 19, 2004 the motion was made the golf outing will be then 
.A motion that the Shag Club donate $ 200.00 for first place and $100.00 for second place.  Motion was made and seconded the shag 
club will give the money for the event.  Names will be drawn and put on teams. You must be a member to bowl. 
 
*Stepping Out Shag Club in Eden having Golf Tournament on May 8, 2004. 
 
*Next Business Meeting May 21, 2004 
 
*THE RESULTS OF THE VOTING ARE FOR STEVE MCHONE AS THE NEW VICE-PRESIDENT 
CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!!!!!!! 
 

 



 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
 May     June 

    
 
 

Anderson, Robin May-1 
Bishop, Sheila May-3 
Rich, Thomas May-3 
Robinson, Diane May-4 
Hall, Mike May-5 
Lynch, Jimmy May-6 
Madden, Louie May-6 
Honeycutt, Betty May-8 
Swain, Brent May-12 
Alexander, Jacob May-16 
Isley, Jane May-16 
Boggs, Vernon May-21 
Jordan, Larry May-23 
Hall, Donna May-26 
Sellars, Baxter May-27 

Sharpe, Connie Jun-2 
Elliott, Donald C. Jun-4 
Lewis, Vickie Jun-4 
Hovatter, Ken Jun-6 
Robertson, David Jun-6 
White, Glenda Jun-6 
Atteridge, "Taz" Jun-10 
Apple-Little, Nancy Jun-11 
Mobley, Martha Jun-12 
Fields, Jack Jun-13 
Quinn, Myra Jun-14 
Gregory, Charlie Jun-16 
Hatley, Marge Jun-19 
Haberly, Anne Jun-23 
Turner, Tripp Jun-23 
York,  Mike Jun-24 
Simmons, Penny Jun-26 
Melton, Dennis Jun-29 
Shirley, Lorna Jun-29 
Hallaman, Jackie Jun-30 

272

Editor’s Corner… 
 
The deadline to submit articles for June newsletter is May 
25th.  Also, if you would like to include pictures of recent club 
events please let Mary Gregory or myself know so we can 
display them in the newsletter. 
 
Happy Spring!! 
Angie Sharpe 
casharpe@netpath.net 

Congratulations!!! 
Kim Caldwell had a baby GIRL on April 7th!! 

Kinsley Suzanne Caldwell 
6 lbs. 2 oz. 

Debbie Wall, Ronnie and Mary Gregory are proud 
grandparents of this beautiful baby girl!! 




